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MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 
Next Meeting Date: Wednesday, Nov 10. Meetings are 
usually the second Wednesday of every month at 
6:00 pm. Our usual meeting location is the 
Longaberger Alumni House, 2200 Olentangy River 
Rd., on the corner of Lane Ave & Olentangy.   

LADIES HOLIDAY BRUNCH  
 

Don't miss this opportunity for a day with just the gals!! 
 

Saturday, December 11, take a break from the 
holiday rush and join your fellow Buckeye women for 
our festive annual brunch. The fun starts at 11 am, and 
this year we will be at the Polaris Grille, just off Polaris 
Parkway just east of I-71. We have a private room 
reserved for our members. This is a great event for you 
to bring a friend who may be interested in learning 
more about our club! 
 

We'll have a great meal, share stories, and we'll even 
have a special gift for every attendee!  You can sign up 
on our website at  www.BuckeyeAlumni.com or by 
sending a check in advance (payable to OSU Alumni 
Club of Franklin County) for $25/person to Leyla 
Hawkins, 1149 Tillicum Dr., Worthington OH 
43085.  Include your name, phone number, and 
email address with your check, so we can send you a 
confirmation notice. 
 

Deadline to reserve your seat is Monday, Dec. 
6.  Questions? Please contact Mary at 614-323-
5379 or mhemr58@gmail.com. 
 
NOVEMBER MEETING BACK TO MCL 
 

Due to some technical issues at the Longaberger 
Alumni House, the November meeting will be at MCL 
Cafeteria, where we met during most of the Covid 
shutdown.  This will allow us to enjoy dinner during our 
meetings, for those people who come straight from 
work. It also gives us flexibility to open the meetings for 
everyone who wants to attend, rather than limiting our 
capacity to just the board members. 
 

MCL is located at 3154 Kingsdale Center in Upper 
Arlington, between Tremont and Northwest Blvd.   
 

COMING EVENTS FOR 2022 
Keep your eyes on your email to learn about new 
events we are planning for winter and spring!  We’ll 
have some old favorites like community service 
opportunities, book club, baseball, and target shooting, 
plus tours of special facilities in town, and we’ll need 
volunteers to assist with our scholarship selection too! 

NOV 10 – FINAL Raffle Drawing 
 
DEC 8:  White Elephant Gift Exchange Party 
 
DEC 11:  Ladies Holiday Brunch 

NOV 2021 

FOOTBALL TICKET RAFFLE 
 

The final raffle drawing of the year, but  
you still have one more chance to win!  
  

These are great seats, in section 16C ROW 1, with 
seatbacks! Tickets for the raffle are $5 for 1 chance, 
$25 for 6 chances or $50 for 13 chances. Order now!   
  

We are not allowed to sell the raffle tickets on our 
website. Send checks (payable to "OSU Alumni 
Club of Franklin County") to Jerry Vance, 5625 
Pleasant Hill Drive, Hilliard, OH 43026. Include your 
email and phone number so we can reach you! 
 

The final drawing will be on Wednesday Nov. 10 at our 
monthly club meeting, for the Michigan State home 
finale.  Everyone is welcome to attend the drawings.  
 

Money must be received by noon on Nov. 10 for the 
final drawing. For questions contact Jerry Vance, 
jerry.vance@yahoo.com or 614-316-0852. All 
proceeds from the raffle will go directly to our 
scholarship fund. 
 
WHITE ELEPHANT GIFT EXCHANGE PARTY 
 

Come to the December gathering of the Franklin 
County Alumni Club for our annual holiday party and 
"White Elephant" gift exchange!  It's always a great 
time as treasures change hands many times, while 
everyone competes for the perfect gift.  
 

Mark your calendar for Wednesday, December 8, at 
6:00 pm for a festive evening. It will be at the Longa-
berger Alumni House on Olentangy River Road. Dinner 
and desserts will be served.  Don't forget to bring a 
wrapped gift to participate in the gift exchange!  It can 
be something funny or sweet that you find in your 
house -- no need to spend a lot of money.   
 

RSVP by sending an email (include your name and 
phone number, and how many people are coming) 
to  OSUAlumniFranklinCounty@yahoo.com, or call 
614-847-9132. There is no charge to attend, but we 
must have a firm headcount for dinner.  Deadline to 
RSVP is Friday Dec 3.  Questions?  Contact Mary 
at 614-323-5379 or mhemr58@gmail.com. 


